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Principal’s Message 

Christmas Charity Fair and Orphanage Visit -In December 

we held our annual Christmas Charity Fair. Thank you 

everyone for making this event so successful. With your help, 

we raised 21,173,685 VND for Operation smile and 3,250,000 

VND for the Binh Duong Orphanage.  This included 1706 kg of 

rice, rice, 638 packets of noodles, 30 boxes of milk, diapers, 

toys, clothes and other essential items.  

We were very proud of our Student Council members in Year 5 

and above who brought the items to the Binh Duong 

Orphanage on 12 January 2018. 

Parent Teacher Conferences and Reports - Please note that 

Preschool reports will be shared at Parent Teacher 

Conferences on 15 – 19 January. Primary and High School 

Parent Teacher Conferences and reports will be shared on 5-9 

February.  Your child’s teacher will send a message in the near 

future. 

Staff Transitions - We want to welcome Herman Kruger as our 

new Year 5 international teacher.  He is an experienced 

international teacher from South Africa and the UK.  Thank you 

parents for your patience during this time of transition! We also 

want to congratulate Ms. Alex on her move as the Science 

Teacher to replace Mr. Steven.  She’s qualified in Science and 

we are already impressed by her excellent effort!  Lastly, we 

are very happy to welcome back Ms. Wesley Darling to Year 1 

International. 

Happy Tet! Happy New Year! We want to wish all of you a 

very HAPPY NEW YEAR! May this New Year be full of love, 

joy, good health. May you start the new year refreshed, revived, 

and filled with happiness. 

Kind regards, 

MaryKay Gudkova, Principal 
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KINDERWORLD ACCESSORIES AND PERSONAL APPEARANCE 

POLICY 

We would like to remind you of some policies regarding the 

appearance and dress of students at SIS.  Please support us by 

ensuring your children follow these regulations. 

 Jewelry is to be kept to a minimum-one watch, one set of small 

ear studs. 

 Hair is to be kept neat and tidy.  It should be of natural colour.  

Girls must have their hair tied back.  Boys’ hair must be neat and 

tidy. 

 Tattoos and facial piercings are not allowed. 

 Eye make-up and lipstick are not allowed.  Lip gloss should be of 

natural colour. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM POLICY 

 Singapore International School insists on students wearing 

the full school uniform. 

 Students should not wear non-uniform clothes over the 

uniform. 

 Students must wear covered shoes. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 22-26 January TERM BREAK 

 January 19
th
-LAST DAY OF TERM 2 

 January 29
th
-FIRST DAY OF TERM 3 

 

 

 

 
 

Address: Lot F7, Le Loi street, Binh Duong New City, 
Hoa Phu ward, Thu Dau Mot City, Binh Duong Province, 
Vietnam  
 
Tel: (0274) 2221000              Fax: (0274) 2221022 
Email:  enquiry@bdnewcity.sis.edu.vn 
 

http://www.bdnewcity.sis.edu.vn/

